
Hello Year 3, 
 
How are you all doing? I hope you have 
all had another brilliant week and are all 
safe and well J. It has been SO lovely to 
hear from you this week and see lots of 
photos of all the wonderful things you 
have been up to. You have all worked so 
incredibly hard this half term and should 
be very proud of yourselves. I know I am very proud to be 
your teacher J. Please continue to send photos to info@st-jo-
st.dudley.sch.uk they make me smile so much J . 
 
My family and I are all safe and well. I have been keeping 
busy by planning some activities for you for after half term, 
going on lots of walks in the sunshine and also trying to 
develop my cooking skills. From the photos that you have 
been sending in, it looks like you are all doing a better job at 
cooking than me! 
 
This week is half term so I am not setting any home learning 
for you on the website. However, here are a few things to try 
if you would like to J:  

• Design a book token 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/create-a-national-
book-token-for-your-class 
Have a look at this website for some more information of how 
you could win prizes for your classmates! 

• Create an obstacle course in your 
garden. Time yourselves and see 
who is the fastest in your family. 

• Why not try some pebble art? If you 
live near to ‘Greenfield Park’, see if 
you can spot the pebble dragon 
and add your pebble onto its tail.  

• Make a sun catcher using a plastic bottle (a little bit like 
our Dale Chihuly sculptures that we did in school).  
1. Decorate a plastic bottle using bright colours 

2. Cut out the base (with adult supervision). 



3. Carefully cut around your bottle from the bottom to 
create a spiral.  

• Become an illustrator with Rob Biddulph, a famous 
children’s illustrator. See if you can recreate some of his 
fantastic drawings. 
 http://www.robbiddulph.com/draw-with-rob 
Happy drawing!  

• Help with some jobs around the house (this one will 
really make yours Moms and Dads happy.) 

• Build a den. See what things you have in your house/ 
garden to create a fun den to play in. Be as 
imaginative as you can.  

 
I hope you all have a brilliant half term. Please take care of 
yourselves and your family. Mrs Cheslin and I miss you so 
much and can’t wait to see you again.  
 
Sending lots of love, keep smiling! 
 
 
 
 


